ST HELENS REFEREES’ SOCIETY

Minutes of the Monthly Meeting held at Greenalls on Monday 2nd October 2017
The Chairman opened the meeting at 19:50 and welcomed all members and guests in attendance.
Minutes of the last monthly meeting (Sept ‘17): Proposed: T Lomax and Seconded: Paul Russel - that they be accepted as a true and accurate record. 
No matters arising.

Treasurer’s Report: 

Treasurer provided society figures as;

Bank: 289
Cash: 329
Balance: 618     

There are some members who are yet to pay their membership fess. There is no change in the cost of membership and payment can be made at the October meeting.
Chairman’s Report

Reminder that fitness training is still taking place for anyone interested.  Contact Peter or John.
The Chairman has been appointed to UEFA Futsal Cup Main Round in Finland later in the month.
Training Slot :

Ste Clarke gave a short 5 question law quiz to test the members knowledge with some interesting results.
Follow on from that Steve had arranged for two rugby league referees from the St Helens Rugby League Referees Society (Innes and Denton Arnold) to give us an insight in to how they handle sin bins and how that might translate to football.  Lots of practical advice was given as well as discussions on the differences between our games and different refereeing experiences.

John Blackburn offered a vote of thanks.
Next meeting is: Monday 6th November 2017 starting at 19:45
